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Townsend, Erle

From: Becka Gagne <schoodichollow@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 4:21 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

Categories: Red Category

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I say yes to the California rule! We need to get clean emissions sooner than later! 

Signed, 

Rebecca Gagné 

 49 Hooper Rd., 

Franklin, ME 04634 

 

 

Sent from Schoodic Hollow Farm 


